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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 10:04:00 AM
To: Mark Bailey
Subject: RE: Environmental Update for board Rev 1
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Would do that as part of my talk

From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 10:03 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Bill Blackburn; Bob Berry; Albert Yockey; Mark Hite
Subject: RE: Environmental Update for board Rev 1

Eric, On slide 5, would it be your intent to mention these estimates are on the
high end of the possibilities? Thanks, Mark

From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 9:58 AM
To: Mark Bailey; Bill Blackburn; Bob Berry; Albert Yockey; Mark Hite
Subject: Environmental Update for board Rev 1
Importance: High

Added page 5 with projected cash flow based on the upper end estimate

I tweaked the cost estimates slightly from yesterday’s discussion
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From: Joy P Wright
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 9:50 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Subject: November 2011 Board Update.pptx


